
The Herb Society at the Hoover Historical Center is looking for that special  
“Herbie” Woman Adventurer who loves to get her hands dirty taking care of North Canton’s premier 

historical garden. Twelve unique gardens grace the grounds of the museum and visitors come from near and far.

Members hold workshops in the summer and create herbal and floral crafts to sell at the “Unique Boutique”  
that is held in conjunction with The Herb Society’s annual fundraiser, the Summer Garden Tea.  

We are a fun group of female gardeners who formed deep friendships over the years by working together,  
attending monthly educational meetings, and enjoying a few day-long excursions. 

The purpose of The Herb Society at the 

Hoover Historical Center is to provide 

education, experience, and enjoyment for 

the active herb gardener and for the visitors 

to the Hoover Historical Center at  

Walsh University. It is also our mission to 

maintain the beauty of the gardens at the 

Hoover Historical Center. 

If you are interested in joining our group please contact Ann Haines, Operations Coordinator, 
Hoover Historical Center at ahaines@walsh.edu or 330-244-4667.

Your New Adventure Begins March 2019
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